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Arts Center Legally Blocked Contract Workers From
Leafleting On Its Site
September 5, 2019 Indianapolis

David Pryzbylski of the Indianapolis office was quoted in a Sept. 5 Society
for Human Resource Management (SHRM) article, “Arts Center Legally
Blocked Contract Workers from Leafleting on Its Site,” regarding a recent
National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) decision to prevent their
contractors from distributing union leaflets on company property.

RELATED PEOPLE

David J. Pryzbylski
Partner
Indianapolis
P 317-231-6464
F 317-231-7433
david.pryzbylski@btlaw.com


